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Virginia School Boards Association President to Visit Campbell 
County School Board on the President’s Roadshow 

 

Charlottesville, VA – On Monday, August 12, Virginia School Boards Association (VSBA) 
President, Dr. Cardell Patillo, will continue the President’s Roadshow with a visit to Campbell 
County Public Schools. Dr. Patillo’s visit will take place during the school division’s school board 
meeting at the Campbell County Technical Center. Dr. Patillo’s ongoing commitment to the 
President’s Roadshow highlights the VSBA’s dedication to maintaining strong relationships with 
school divisions across the Commonwealth. 
 
Monday’s visit to Campbell County Public Schools provides another opportunity to engage with 
local school board members and other education leaders. During his visit, Dr. Patillo will 
address the school board and recognize their efforts to cultivate opportunities for all students in 
their educational landscape.   
 
“I look forward to connecting with the passionate school board members in Campbell County,” 
stated Dr. Patillo. “This ongoing Roadshow reinforces the importance of understanding local 
needs and working together to overcome challenges. By working together, I am confident that 
we will provide a brighter future for every student.” 
 
This will be the 15th stop on the VSBA President’s Roadshow. Virginia school boards are 
encouraged to contact VSBA to be considered for a stop on the Roadshow. 

About the Virginia School Boards Association 
The Virginia School Boards Association, a voluntary, nonpartisan organization of Virginia 
school boards, promotes excellence in public education through advocacy, training, and 
services. The Association offers conferences, information, training, and counseling designed to 
meet the needs of the Commonwealth’s educational leaders. 
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